From: Judy Trego

To: SENR Exhibits; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us;
Sen.HermanBaertschiger@state.or.us; Sen Prozanski; Sen Roblan

Subject: Opposed - HB 2027-A

Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:45:14 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow and Vice-Chair Olsen,

| write in opposition to HB 2027-A. | am a 25-year resident of Bend and enjoy many of the trails
Bend Park and Rec has to offer.

| ask you to oppose the ban of the foot bridge that will increase access to public lands for many of
residents.

My husband is disabled and this bridge will help him access the Deschutes River Trail so he can enjoy
what the rest of us take for granted.

Thank you for your consideration in opposing HB 2027-A.
Warm Regards,

Judy Trego

P.O.Box 1116

Bend, OR 97709

(541) 550-6567
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